
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to the New School Year! 
I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable summer break. We are excited to welcome everyone back to what 
promises to be a fantastic school year. A special welcome to our new pupils and families joining us for the 
first time – we are delighted to have you as part of our school community. 
 

Staffing Updates 
We are pleased to introduce some wonderful additions and changes to our team: 
• A warm welcome to Mrs Churchill-Brown, who will be joining Mrs Kitching in 
teaching Year 1. We are thrilled to have her as part of the team and are confident 
she will make a positive impact. 
• Congratulations to Mrs Coughlin on the arrival of her baby boy, Oliver, born on 
13th August! We wish them all the very best during this special time. 
• We welcome Mrs Martindale back to Browney and she will be teaching our 
Reception class this academic year. We are delighted to have her back, and we know 
the children will benefit from her experience and enthusiasm. 
 

Reception Class Start Time 
Please note that starting from Monday, Reception class will begin at 08:45. We kindly ask that you ensure 
your children are ready for a prompt start to the day. 
 
We look forward to a successful and productive year ahead, filled with learning, growth, and memorable 
experiences for all. 
 
A few reminders: 

• Only healthy snacks are permitted at break times.  Sweets, crisps and chocolate are not 
allowed and will be returned home. 

• Jewellery is not to be worn for school.  Earrings must be removed or covered for PE. 
• Nail varnish is not permitted for wear in school. 
• Children are not to use the Woodland Village before or after school. 
• The staff car park (with the exception of the disabled parking bay) is for the sole use of staff.  

The carpark is not to be used as a thoroughfare. 
• Please park with the safety of the children in mind and with consideration to all road users and 

residents. Do not pull in to drop off at our school entrance on the yellow lines. 
• Dogs must not be brought onto school premises. 
• Children require a clear, freshly filled water bottle daily in school. 
• Please only send bags to school if it is necessary 
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Dates for your Diary 

Date Event  
09/09/24 Year 3 Parent Presentation – 15:30 
09/09/24 Year 6 Parent Presentation – 16:30 
10/09/24 Year 5 Parent Presentation – 15:30 
10/09/24 Year 4 Parent Presentation – 16:30 
11/09/24 Year 1 and Year 4 Gymnastics Festival 
11/09/24 Year 2 Parent Presentation – 15:30 
11/09/24 Reception Parent Presentation – 16:30 
12/09/24 Year 1 Parent Presentation – 15:30 
23/09/24 Flu Immunisations for Whole School 
26/09/24 European Day of Languages 
26/09/24 NELT Athletics Festival 
01/10/24 Black History Month Begins 
04/10/24 School Photographer 
10/10/24 Harvest Festival – St John’s Church – 13:30 
W/C 14/10/24 Parents’ Evenings 
24/10/24 Halloween Disco 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Harris 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


